
An invitation to Health and Human Service Providers 

Invitation to 
Indirect Rate 
Implementation 
Briefing 

OCTOBER 

In February 2019, the City of New York adopted the Health and Human Services Cost 

Policies and Procedures Manual to standardize cost allocation practices for health and 

human service providers contracting with the City. FY20 Adopted Budget established an 

indirect cost rate funding initiative based on the Manual. 

In July, the Office of Management and Budget and Mayor's Office of Contract Services 

formed a City Implementation Team to design the implementation and roll-out of the new 

Indirect initiative and established a Provider Work Group to acMse them. The teams are 

meeting regularly to develop the framework and mechanics for health and human service 

provider indirect rate requests. 

Join us to hear the City's implementation plan and timeframes for rolling 
out the indirect cost rate funding initiative. 

Opening Remarks: 

Jennifer Jones Austin, Executive Director 

Federation of Protestant Welfare Agencies 

Speakers Include: 

Latonia R. McKinney, Director 

NYC Council Finance Division 

David Greenberg, Associate Director for Health and Social Services 

Mayor's Office of Management and Budget 

Dan Symon, Director 

Mayor's Office of Contract Services 

Monday, October 7, 2019 
2:00pm to 3:30pm 

Hosted by FPWA 

RSVP here for location details 

Space is limited and reserved for Health and Human Service Providers 

Tickets are required 


